
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING #2
Huron Village Boundary Study

Wednesday November 28, 2012
7:00 – 8:30 p.m.

Country Hills Public School Gymnasium
195 Country Hills Drive, Kitchener

Ted Martin
Chairperson of the Board

Linda Fabi
Director of Education

Inspired Learners – Tomorrow’s Leaders

The Huron Village Boundary Study involves Alpine P.S., Country Hills P.S., and Laurentian P.S. This 
study will be establishing a boundary for the new Jean Steckle P.S., opening September 2013, 
located at 130 Woodbine Avenue, Kitchener

PURPOSE OF THE MEETING
• To share and gather feedback on the preferred school boundary option and school organization
 preference for the new Jean Steckle P.S.

• To share and gather feedback on the proposed timing and implementation of the changes

• To answer questions and discuss concerns from parents and members of the community

MEETING FORMAT
The meeting will be an Open House format. Please drop in any time between 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
Board staff will be available to discuss the options being presented.

It is important to note that no decisions have been made by the Board and no changes will happen 
before September 2013.

More information on the Huron Village Boundary Study can be obtained by visiting www.wrdsb.ca 
and searching “Huron Village Study,” or by contacting the Board's Planning Department at 
519-570-0003 ext. 4419 or by email to boundaryfeedback@wrdsb.on.ca


